
Friday, July 3, 2020 

Dear Trail Friends, 

Gotta Run Racing, along with the global community, has faced 
unprecedented challenges due to COVID-19. We have all 
experienced some form of loss, disappointment and adversity in 
the last few months. The safety and health of our runners, 
volunteers and community is our foremost priority.  

Ontario Parks has withdrawn permits for special events for the 
remainder of 2020 therefore Chase the Coyote will be cancelled. 
We appreciate and understand your disappointment. These are 
challenging times for all of us, but with the support of our 
participants, volunteers and community partners, we are 
confident that we will return to the trails stronger than ever, 
when it’s safe to do so.  

While this is a disappointing outcome, we know it is the best one 
for the current situation. We want to continue to support our 
community even without this event so we will be donating a 
portion of every Virtual Run registration fee to our 
charitable partner, Procyon Wildlife. 

Staying active, while maintaining a social distance and obeying 
government regulations, is imperative.  We all run for different 
reasons but can agree that the benefits to our mental health are 

immeasurable. 

If you have already registered for this event, please visit your 
inbox for details on how you can use your registration fee as we 
have a few options for you. 

Best regards, 

Norman & Jodi 

Gotta Run Racing 


